
 

 

 
 

2nd September 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been delightful to welcome your children back to school this morning, and see their 
excitement for the new school year. We continue to be careful in our measures in school as we 
head back to a more normal school experience for our children. These measures were outlined in 
our letters sent home before the summer holiday and can be found on our school website too. 
We will continue to keep these under review and let you know of any changes along the way. 
 
As you may know, the rules regarding testing and self-isolation periods have changed during 
August, and I have attached a helpful flowchart for you which outlines these. 
 
If a child has one of the three symptoms of Covid, they will need to begin to self-isolate and have 
a PCR test to confirm this. If the test is negative, and they are well, they will be able to return to 
school.  
 
Other children in the class will no longer have to self-isolate and neither will adults who have been 
double-jabbed. 
 
If someone in your household has symptoms / tests positive, your child no longer needs to self-
isolate and can come to school, but it would be advisable to get a PCR test for them too.  
 
Please inform the school as soon as possible if you receive a positive test for your 
children. This can be done by emailing: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk or telephoning us and leaving 
a message. 
 
Should we experience a rise in positive cases, the school will be working with the Local Authority 
and Public Health England and would begin to reintroduce measures to control this.  
 
Should you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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